
 

July 25th, 2019 

 

BUSINESS NAME CHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Baxter & Woodman, Inc. and Mathews Consulting merged in July 2016.  Since that time, we have 
doubled our Florida staff, added additional engineering expertise, and opened a Fort Lauderdale office 
to serve clients.  We have worked hard to become one team/one firm, while still providing the personal, 
responsive service you deserve.    

Beginning August 1, 2019, we will formally change the business name from Mathews Consulting, a 
Baxter & Woodman company to Baxter & Woodman, Inc. 

We are excited to move forward under a single name and purpose – providing our clients with 
exceptional planning, design, construction and technology services for water, wastewater, stormwater 
and transportation facilities! 

We look forward to the opportunity to serve you. 

Sincerely, 

BAXTER & WOODMAN, INC.     BAXTER & WOODMAN, INC. 
CONSULTING ENGINEERS    CONSULTING ENGINEERS 
 
 
 
John V. Ambrose, PE      Rebecca Travis, PE, ENV SP 
President/CEO      Vice President/Florida Division Manager


